The Quality Solidans

Tuesday, October 05, 1999

Mr. Bob Bergquist Lakefront Enterprises, Inc. P.O. Box 573 North Hampton, NH 03862

Tel: 603-964-2740 Fax: 603-964-2739

Dear Mr. BergQuist,

As an independent evaluator of hazardous waste treatment and solidification products, I have successfully used Enviro-bond brand polymer solidification products in several Mixed Waste treatability studies and scaled up field treatments.

To my best of my knowledge, the products work well, are easy to apply, and the final treated materials containing Enviro-bond are acceptable at Envirocare for disposal.

As always, please call me at 801-973-0050 (Ext. 3030) if there are any questions you may have concerning my application of Enviro-bond polymers.

Sincerely

Richard D. Brimley

Scientist & Treatment Consultant

